
 

 
 

Thursday 10th November 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 2022 

 

Anti-Bullying Week is coordinated in England and Wales by the Anti-Bullying Alliance and takes place 
from 14 to 18 November 2022 and the theme this year is ‘Reach Out’.  The week will begin with Odd 
Socks Day on Monday 14th November. Odd Socks Day is designed to be fun and is an opportunity to 
encourage people to express themselves and celebrate their individuality and what makes us all 
unique! 

So, on Monday 14th November get involved and wear your mismatched socks, tuck your trousers in 
and show them off. Or if you want, get creative and decorate your own odd socks! 

If you would like to know more about the Anti Bullying Alliance, you can find out by visiting 
https://archive.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/ 

If you have any concerns about bullying regarding your child, please speak to Mr Hassan or a staff 
member in school. You can also read about our Anti Bullying procedure on our website here 
https://www.oasisacademyfirvale.org/about-us/policies 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs R Latif-Meah 
Office Manager 
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